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Attention: Outpatient Hospitals - CMAP Addendum B Claims 
Reprocessing   

 

As previously communicated, an updated PDF and Excel version of Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) Addendum B V23.0 has been approved by the 
Department of Social Services (DSS) and has been added to the Hospital 
Modernization page on the www.ctdssmap.com Web site. These changes are 
effective for dates of service January 1, 2022 and forward. 

Any “procedure codes that were “NEW”, changed or deleted were updated 
on February 9, 2022.  The purpose of this important message is to notify 
hospitals that any claims with new procedure codes will be identified and 
reprocessed and will appear on your February 23, 2022 Remittance Advice 
(RA) with an Internal Control Number (ICN) beginning with region code 61 or 
27. 
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